-----Original Message-----

From: Monique & Dan Blahitka]

Sent: October 28, 2010 11:22 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Board File No. EB-2010-0104

Regarding the Notice of Application posted in the Oakville Beaver dated Oct 21,2010

My husband and I have been long time residents in the Falgarwood Area (23 years to be exact) and noticed our Hydro bill keeps increasing year over year.  Our Smart meter installed over a year ago has produced little results in the way of savings. I run the dishwasher after 9:pm,  hang my clothes outside to dry, replaced light bulbs, installed a bedroom fan and leave the A/C off yet continue to see the same in the way of a Hydro bill.

I believe my usage is reduced BUT with an increased rate it produces the same expense!

The summer rate in 2009 was .057 for 1280 KWH The summer rate in 2010 show .065 for 1220 kWH.

The way I see it that is a 16.07% increase in the rate.

The Electricity portion of my November invoice was $96.91 and the delivery charge/regulatory charge and debt retirement charge amounted to another $83.80.  I've calculated that our 'additional service charges' average between 46% to 52% of our bill.

A proposal to further increase the delivery charge put forward in the application is absurd. Enough already!!  What improvements have there been made to any infrastructure that affects the cost of delivery to my door?

We completely oppose this request.

Monique & Dan Blahitka

1299 Hillview Crescent

Oakville Ontario

L6H 2C6
905-338-0703

mblahitka@sympatico.ca
Ciao....Monique

